
 

 

June 2019 
 

Night Work Update 
 
Night work during June will continue to involve tree 
clearing in various areas along Mona Vale Road 
between Manor Road and Daydream Street and 
removal of top soil.   
 
We will also continue installing concrete barriers and 
access points to our work areas. This work will reduce 
our use of local roads and enable our vehicles and 
workers to access work sites directly from Mona Vale 
Road.  
 
We will begin preparing the existing rock cuttings for 
earthworks. Road investigation work may also occur in 
June. 
 
Night work is planned on the following days, weather 
permitting: 
 

  Monday 3 June: 8pm – 5am 

  Tuesday 4 June: 8pm – 5am  

  Thursday 6 June: 8pm – 5am 

  Tuesday 11 June: 8pm – 5am 

  Thursday 13 June: 8pm – 5am 

There will be noise and temporary traffic changes 
during this work. We will minimise noise where 
possible. Equipment used may include excavators, 
chain saws, lighting and small tools for the clearing 
work and a small roller and truck movements for the 
asphalt work.  
 

 

Please register for work updates  
 
If you have recently registered for updates please 
ignore this request. Please forward your name/s, 
address, preferred email and mobile number to: 
 
Call: 1800 413 640  

Email: monavaleroad@georgiou.com.au  

For more information about the project, visit 

rms.work/mvreast. 

 

If you need help understanding this information, 
please contact the Translating and Interpreting Service 
on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 413 640. 
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Map showing location of night work 

 

Night work will take place in various areas along the yellow area. Highly affected residents will be specifically 

advised within 48 hours of night work to be undertaken. Lane closures will take place in the area where the 

night work occurs. 


